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DATES 

February 

Friday 4th  Jasmine Cake Sale 

Friday 18th  End of term 

Monday 28th Start of term 

 

April 

Friday 8th  Break up for Easter 

Monday 25th Start of term 

 

May 

Monday 2nd  Bank Holiday 

Friday 27th  End of term 

 

June 

Monday 6th  Start of term 

 

July 

Friday 22nd  Break up for Summer 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Back

 
We hope all our families had a very Happy 

Christmas and we would like to wish you all a 

very Happy New Year! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

COVID Update 
Please can we remind parents to be aware of 

any COVID symptoms (especially a 

temperature, a persistent cough or a change or 

loss of taste and smell).  Your child must be 

kept at home and a PCR test must be booked.  

Please keep your child at home until they have 

a negative test result. 

 

Any child who has been isolating after a 

positive COVID result can now return to school 

on day 8, assuming they are well enough.  They 

must have had a negative LFD result on 2 

consecutive days which can be carried out on 

day 6 and 7 of the isolation period. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 Boulder Room Visit 
The Year 4 Boulder Room visit is now taking 

place on 17th February.  If you have not yet 

completed the Boulder Room’s online consent 

form please do so, as your child will be unable 

to attend without it.  The link can be found on 

Parentpay, under Payment Items.  Please 

consent on Parentpay once you have completed 

the form via the link.  Thank you. 
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